February 23, 2024

Robert Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Greeley West Pit-File No. M-1977-081
Technical Revision Number 3 (TR-03) Adequacy Review Response

Dear Rob,

This letter is written in response to your letter to me dated February 20,
2024, regarding your Adequacy Review Letter for Technical Review No. 3
(TR-03) for Cottonwood Land and Farms, LLC, (Cottonwood) Greeley West
Pit, Permit Number M-1977-081.

1. Please send information related to natural gas pipelines at the site.
Response: The requested information related to natural gas pipelines on
Tract "A" was included with the e-filed Technical Revision No.3 and was also
previously submitted to the Division.

2. Required Structure Agreements.

Response: All required structure agreements will be obtained in conjunction
with the future technical revision that must be approved by the Division
before any mining activity on Tract "A" can begin.

Please let me know if you require any additional information regarding this
response to your February 20, 2024, Adequacy Review.

Thank you,
Mike Hart

Cc: Bill McDowell, Cottonwood



